

Bishops Lydeard

Church School office@bishopslydeard.bwmat.org 01823 432582

Newsletter 23 Summer 2017/18

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

Respect

Endurance

Friendship

13th April 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Current Whole School Attendance - 94.56%

Ladybird class have been exploring the school picture of the moment, Explosion by Roy Lichtenstein.







Owl class

This week Owl class have been learning the text Beowulf. We have dressed up, made masks and acted out the battle between Beowulf and Grendel. It was beautifully choreographed by the children and we had so much fun.

Parents' Evenings

Tuesday 24th April, 3.30 – 6.00pm Wednesday 25th April, 5.00 – 7.30pm Class teachers will have sign-up sheets on the playground from Monday.

BLSA meeting change of date

Please note that the next BLSA meeting will now take place on Monday 23rd April, 7.30pm. Please email <u>ruthyewarren@gmail.com</u> if you are interested in coming along.

Class Attendance Cup

This week Dragonfly class won the attendance cup with 97.53% attendance and were rewarded with an extra session on the trim trail.

Summer Fete, Saturday 9 June

Preparations are well under way for the Summer Fete. We have taken on board feedback from last year and are looking to have even more things to do! However, to do this we need your help! We will be asking for volunteers for the afternoon – we don't ask that you spend all of the fete helping, but an hour of your time will make a real difference. We are also looking for raffle and auction prizes for the Fete. These are the main fundraisers for the event, so if you run a business or you work for a business who could donate something i.e. bottles of wine for the water / wine stall, a bottle of something fizzy or a spirit for the raffle, in return we will post our thanks on our Facebook page and have your logo on display on the day. Do you work for / run a restaurant / pub or café – how about donating a tea for two / money off / free meal? I could go on! Any help you can give will go straight back into the school. Find us on Facebook at Friends of Bishops Lydeard School and private message us, or drop a note into the school office. Thanks in advance. BLSA

Youth Cricket Training

Bagborough Cricket Club is offering training sessions for pupils from Year 5 and above on Tuesday evenings, £3/session. Email garyway710@hotmail.com for more information.

Gold Book

Ladybird Fletcher Hawkes for settling into school confidently and with lots of smiles! Matilda Batten for

confidently leading a group during our 'Explosion' dance lesson. Ruby Winn for creative ideas about how to shape our body to represent an explosion. Joe Moore for being very keen to draw and then

being proud of what he has drawn.

Hedgehog Beatrice How for her creative story writing, presented neatly. Oscar Sprangle has made huge

improvements thanks to his commitment and determination to succeed.

Rabbit Seren Date for always working conscientiously. Scarlett Cosens for being a friendly and helpful

member of the class. Rosie Russell for helping and supporting others. Jayden Poxon for trying hard to

write independently.

Fox Max Chapman has shown a superb enthusiasm for our new topic about the Vikings and has shared

an outstanding knowledge of what they were like and why they invaded Saxon England. <u>Alice Lewis</u> and <u>Lily-Mae Hayes</u> have worked extremely hard in all subjects this week and have been kind and

caring to others.

Owl Kian Hayman for an outstanding example of instructional language in telling the reader how to capture

your dragon. His text was full of excellent grammar, accurate features and beautiful handwriting. Joshua Ferris and Vega Sockett for excellent independent work, effort in maths and self-awareness in

their ability to challenge themselves further.

Badger Rihanna Farley, Zack Jarvis-Buckley and Tilly Kennedy for writing lovely Spring poems. Well done to

all of you.

Dragonfly Erin Smith and Lewis Shelley for excellent effort in their fraction work with Mrs Sinclair. Aaron Allgate

for fantastic progress with times tables.

Lewis Shelley (Dragonfly Class) and Lea Arvidson (Badger Class) for their creative input during Mrs

Dates for

the Diary:

Parks' art assembly on Tuesday.

Diary Dates April

13th Spring Disco

23rd BLSA meeting, contact <u>ruthyewarren@gmail.com</u> if you are interested in coming along!

24th Parents evening, 3.30 – 6.00pm 25th Parents evening, 5.00 – 7.30pm

May

2nd Charterhouse meeting for parents, 6pm

June

9th Summer Fete